Dear beloved agents,

Please be advised, from now on SIT could only provide the airport pick-up for the incoming students who are arriving in the same city of the campus.  For example a student who is going to study in Queenstown campus would only have the airport pick-up in Queenstown.  Thus, a student who is going to study in Invercargill campus would only be picked up in Invercargill airport / bus station.

Please feel free to ask me for further information in a new message page.


Kind regards,

Charles
International Marketing Officer
Southern Institute of Technology
 
Mobile, WhatsApp, Viber, Line: +64 (0)2 119 49 119
Phone: +64 (0)3 211 2699 ext. 4070
Skype, Facebook: facebook.com/charles.southern.institute.of.technology
Website: www.SIT.ac.nz
SIT Emergency: +64 (0)800 748 111
SIT Admission: applications@sit.ac.nz
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